
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
April 23, 2007 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Marc Tsuchiya at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Marc Tsuchiya   
Men’s VP: Jody Kawamura 
Women’s VP: Stefanie Hirata (NP) 

Treasurer: Frank Lum  
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, Sayo Togami, Jody Kawamura 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Vince Itatani 
                                   Lynnie Itatani 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami 
   Fred Shigemi 
   Kenji Numoto (NP) 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Mark Nishihara 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Thurs. Sansei Mixed: ?? 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Vince, Seconded by Frank. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Paid for Janba 2007 Ad, $150 and Koden for Yasuhara Family. Transferred $1717.18 to 
Association Account to make balance $5000. Current Account Balances: Association 
Acct. $6521.64, Tournament Acct. $5000, JANBA Acct. $8000 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Yosh. 
 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Very good year, many kids moving on to college and may lose bowlers. SJ City 
Tournament coming up May 20th. Pepsi qualifier, one bowler will go to State Finals. 
League has finished, Yosh awarded perpetual trophy to Morgan Kimoto. Next year 
trophy will be renamed Milton Okubo Memorial trophy. 
 
Old Business 

• Decision to make a small committee to propose changes for next meeting. 
Lindsey will continue to lead committee, still on the table. 

• Website development, still in the works. 
 

New Business 
A. End of the Year Banquet: Set for June 2. Marc will not be able to attend, will write 

letter for booklet and thank you letters. High game recognition awards for bowlers 
from: Fremont, Eden, Sacramento, SF, SJ, Janba (every event), Stockton, 
association Nisei league. Men 300 game, 800 series and Women 275, series 775 
Final list of results and recognition, due by middle of May. Acquire donations for 
raffle. 



B. Fuzzy Shimada Tournament will no longer be planned for June but will be held in 
November again. 4th Street will undergo renovations during summer and Stefanie 
felt that there was not enough time to get entries out. Tentatively scheduled for 
Nov. 10-11. Format will be as planned. 

C. Marc will create surveys to hear what bowlers think. 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, May 14th at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Fred. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 



Action Items: 

• Complete results from leagues and award scores and submit to Yosh 
due by middle of May.  

• Marc will write letter for booklet and thank you letters.  

• Acquire donations for raffle. 

• Marc will create end of year surveys to hear what bowlers think. 
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